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THE PEARL BEACH ART & CRAFT FAIR POSTPONED  
Scheduled 20 & 21 November 2020 

 
Unfortunately due to the current Covid19 pandemic Government regulations the Art & Craft 
Fair scheduled for Friday 20th and Saturday 21st November has had to be postponed. 

The Pearl Beach craft and art group were formed in the 1990's bringing together locals 
with a variety of unique art and craft skills. They enjoyed meeting on a regular basis and 
this still continues.   

Recently on Saturday 3 October of the long weekend an extremely successful ‘Artists 
Trail’ was organised featuring over 20 artisans. Come, see & buy included paintings, 
cards, handcrafts, jewellery, ceramics, pottery, sculptures and tasty morsels created by 
individuals who have produced these decorative and beautiful items. 

The Trail was an amazing success attracting large crowds of locals and visitors who 
enjoyed meeting and discussing the art on display and for sale with the artists.  

Watch out for further information of another Art Trail and rescheduled dates for the Art & 
Craft Fair. Visit www.pearlbeachprogress.org.au 

 

Further information – Lynne Lillico, Publicity Officer, Pearl Beach Progress 
Association.  4344 2319  
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